
Unions reject government's plans on severance, 
tax and pensions

 Türkiye 

Unions have reacted negatively to new government proposals for economic 
transformation. The unions are particularly concerned about the possbility of 
changes to severance payments which they see as a fundamental employment 
right especially where workers experience widespread restructuring and precarious 
employment conditions. The unions are also worried about plans to give a greater 
role to private pensions and about possible changes to taxation. While proposals for 
a reduction in indirect taxation might be welcome the unions are unhappy that the 
measures could further reduce the contribution of corporate tax to public finances 
which have already been in steady decline over the past 10 years.
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